
 

Hello, my name is Vince (Vinny) Benton, and I am honored to seek your endorsement to 

represent Local 32 at the upcoming national convention. For the past six years, I have 

proudly served as a local officer, Vice President & Treasurer, and had the distinct 

privilege of being the first Area Representative in Denver. During my tenure, I have 

witnessed firsthand the remarkable growth and transformation that the Aircraft 

Mechanics Fraternal Association (AMFA) has brought to our craft in the aviation 

industry. 

AMFA's success is deeply rooted in the active participation of its members, and the 

national convention, occurring once every four years, presents a crucial platform for us 

to influence how our union operates and to shape the rules and values that guide 

AMFA. I am committed to representing your interests and ensuring that our voices are 

heard at this significant event. Together, we can strengthen our union and advocate for 

the improvements that matter most to our members. I kindly ask for your support to 

send me as your dedicated representative to the national convention, where I will 

champion our shared cause.  

In solidarity, 

Vinny. 
 


